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 Kindergarten Update 

May 20th Kindergarten Transition Day  

9:00 – 11:00 – Group 1 

11:00-11:30 – Group 1 bus safety and ride 

11:30 – Group 2 bus safety and ride 

Noon-2:00- Group 2 

Please send an updated copy of your child’s immunization record to the school office. Many students did not have the 

4-year booster at the time of school registration. Students are required to show proof of immunizations for school 

entry. If you have questions, please contact your local public health office (Saint John- 658-2285 or toll free 1-800-545-

8008). 

Community “Thank you!” 

Saint John Home Hardware provided our K-2 students with a sunflower donation. These sunflowers were donated in 

support of the Ukraine. Timing was perfect to coincide with Post-Earth Week celebrations. Thanks for you community 

support! 

Dates To Remember: 

May 10th- 20th – Provincial Assessments  

May 6th – Subject Council – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS  

May 9th – Professional Learning and NBTA meetings – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

May 13th – Gift Card Basket Draw 

May 16th – Grade 2 Elliott PALS In the Park 

May 18th – West Side Coop Preschool visit our Kindergarten classes 

May 20th  – Kindergarten Transition Day – CURRENT K REMAIN AT HOME 

May 22nd – 27th  – Science Week 

May 23rd – Victoria Day – NO SCHOOL 

May 24th – Grade 2-5 Planetarium  

May 30th – K-2 PALS In the Park 

June 1st – Barnhill grade 6  transition visit 

June 1st – Home and School meeting at 6:30 PM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


